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Circular No. 38 /  20    / 2025           September 3, 2025 
 
Dear Comrades, 
 

3rd September 2025 – OUR UNION KVBEU STEPS INTO 67thYEAR 

 

3rd September is a special day for all of us in KVBEU.  It was on this day, 66 years ago in the 
year 1959 our beloved KVBEU was formed.  We recall the struggles and sacrifices made by 
the leaders and the cadres in building up this Union during all these years.  We can proudly 
say that in our Bank we constitute 100% membership under the banner of our National 
Organisation AIBEA and our KVBEU is the only Union in our Bank.  
 
On this 67th Foundation Day, we extend our warm greetings to all our Members.   
 
The dedication and the loyalty of our Members towards our Union made us to grow in size 
and fly our flag high.  In this journey of 66 years, our Union with the support of our Members 
had secured various benefits apart from Bi-partite Settlements.  Our task is not over and it 
will continue in the days to come.   
 
Today banking industry is facing lot of challenges due to the various reforms implemented by 
the Central Government which are pro-corporate.  Our AIBEA is consistently opposing the 
same by conducting various struggles.  In Private Sector also, we are witnessing lot of 
challenges. Our AIBEA’s National Convention of Private Sector Bank Unions held in Aluva, 
Kerala recently had discussed all these issues in detail and chalked out various programmes 
to fight back these attacks and offensives with further unity and strength and with the support 
of our beloved AIBEA.  Let us all collectively resolve to implement all these programmes and 
make it a grand success.   
 
Our Organisation is our backbone.  Our unity is our strength.  Our past leaders are our 
inspiration.  Our AIBEA is our guiding force.  Our achievements are our confidence. 
 
On this solemn occasion, let us rededicate ourselves to work for the welfare of our Members 
and take the Flag of our beloved Union KVBEU to greater heights. 
 

LONG LIVE  AIBEA.    LONG LIVE KVBEU. 

 

With greetings, 

 

Yours comradely, 

 
T. Sekar 
General Secretary 
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